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To start - a huge thank for your generosity towards our harvest  
celebrations - it was brilliant to welcome Laura from Urban Outreach to 

speak to our children and families about the work they do in Bolton. Around 
school, children are continuing to improve their knowledge across the  

curriculum in an engaging manner - your children make us very proud! Thank 
you for all your support this half term; we look forward to continuing our  

journey of excellence after the break. 
'Believe, Achieve & Succeed'. 

         Mr.Done’s thought of the week 
 

Diary Dates 
 

October Half Term 
Mon 24th—Fri 28th 

 October 
 

Flu Vaccinations 
Wed 2nd November 

Art Showcase 
On Wednesday we invited our 

 parents and carers into school to show off 
our wonderful art work! 

Uniform Shop 
As part of our efforts to become a 

more sustainable school we have 
been selling pre-loved uniform 

which has been a great success!  
We have decided to add  

Christmas jumpers onto the shop 
from next term so if you have any 
pre-loved Christmas jumpers that 

no longer fit or you have no use for 
please feel free to send them into 

school. 
Adult and children sizes welcome! 

Harvest Festival 
The donations we received for our harvest festival were  

extremely generous this year as always and Urban Outreach were 
very grateful. Well done Masefield! 

 
Bolton Wanderers  

Tickets  
As we now work closely 

 with  Bolton Wanderers in the 
community we are lucky enough to 
have  access to a limited  number 
of free tickets to all Bolton home 

games. 
These will be available on a first 
come first served basis and you 
will need to notify school of your 
interest at least 1 week before 
the match is due to take place. 

Please give the office a call if you 
would like to put your name down 

Masefield welcomed our 
newest member of the 

family last week… this is 
Teddy! 

He will be spending lots 
of time in the Thrive 
nest with all of the    

children over the next 
term. 

Keep checking our school 
Twitter to see what he 

gets up to! 
@MasefieldCP 


